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HEARING - Consider recommendations regarding the Renewal of legislative advocate contract with
Governmental Advocates, Inc. and Annual State Legislative Report, as follows: (EST. TIME: 45 MIN.)

a)  Authorize the County Administrator to enter into an agreement for legislative advocacy services with
Governmental Advocates, Inc. (Cliff Berg), a non local vendor, for the period November 1, 2002 through October
31, 2003, in an amount not to exceed $58,280;

b)  Receive the Annual State Legislative Report.

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR'S RECOMMENDATION: APPROVE
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